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Today people rely on libraries, now 

more than ever, to provide services 

and programming that engage, 

educate, and reflect the needs of 

the community. We are proud to 

serve our friends and neighbors 

and  sincerely thank you for your       

continued support. 

 

 -Thank You! 
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2021 in Review... Continuing our growth! Providing for our Community 

This year we reached farther into the 
community with more collaborations and 
activities. Our Seed Library brought seed 

kits to the food pantry and we collaborated 
with Loon Lake Conservation Alliance  and 

Dom’s Original to bring 
programs outdoors and 

closer to you! 

Everything is Free!  

Seeds, Internet, KN-95 Masks,  Covid-

19 Test Kits, Easter Eggs, Fishing Poles, 

Canned Food,  Nursery School, Yoga, 

Crafts, and more. 

Restored 

original wood 

ceiling and 

extended 

stage for more 

programs. 

New Floors, 

lighting, and 

opened up the 

wall between 

rooms. 

For the future: 

We look forward to adding an elevator and 

renovating the upstairs to accommodate patrons 

and programs in 2022 and 2023 

 

Public Seed Swap with Avoca, 

Prattsburg and friends 

Yoga and Storywalks at Loon Lake 

Sit in Movie at Dom’s Original 

Escape Rooms and Life Size 

Candyland! 

 

New in 2021! 

Handicap 

accessible door! 

More accessible 

space with ramps 

and shelf design 

In 2021 we continued to offer service 
with safety while expanding our 

programs and items for check out. 
Nursery School was virtual in spring 

2021, then opened for students in the 
fall with masks and limited class size.  
We offered in person programming 
outside and indoors with masks. We 

received the go ahead to begin phase 
two of our community room project in 
the summer and began construction in 

October. We updated the doors and 
windows and look forward to a new 
furnace and AC unit coming soon. 


